
Dear Carly

Thanks for offering to forward this to panel.

We thank them for their time.

There is a community that strongly object to this proposal in its current form, but are very 
happy for a revised solution to be put forward to suit everyones needs.  Many community 
members watched the meeting together, unfortunately with Covid 19, this did not come across 
and have impact of a large community objection.

We do feel for the applicant but we know that there are alternative solutions. Their application 
will also greatly affect us as well.

We have engaged BBF Town Planners who have provided alternative concepts in its 
submission, of which Council is in receipt.

Residents requested several times to meet with the architect and owners to come up with 
design alternatives together, to mediate this matter to a more agreeable solution to all.  
Unfortunately the owners declined all suggested meetings.

There are 16 properties that show solutions to how a driveway may be developed.  These 
should be explored. An alternative may also to lower public path at the point of the driveway, to 
lower the RL of the footpath.

We also want to note that this street is an incredible street on the Northern Beaches that you can directly 
view the sea . 

Sincerely

Simone Allan
160 Narrabeen Park Parade
Mona Vale
NSW
Heppy to receive calls 
0414797369

On Wed, 3 Jun 2020 at 2:30 pm, Carly Sawyer <Carly.Sawyer@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
wrote:

Hi Simone,

Sent: 3/06/2020 2:47:44 PM
Subject: Re: Panel - Please pass on urgent due to COVID



I am not available on the phone as I am still in the Panel meeting. 

I can forward anything onto the Panel for you by email if you want to send me anything.

Thanks,

Carly Sawyer

Acting Administration Coordinator

Business Systems & Administration

t 02 8495 6474    

carly.sawyer@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Northern Beaches Council

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. This email and any materials contained or attached to it 
("Contents") may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient contact the sender immediately, delete the 
communication from your system and destroy any copies. The contents may also be subject to copyright. Any unauthorised copying, 
disclosure or distribution of the contents is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed in the contents are those of the individual sender, 
except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of Northern Beaches Council. Northern Beaches Council makes no implied 
or express warranty that the integrity of this communication has been maintained. The contents may contain errors, computer viruses or 



have been subject to interference in transmission. Northern Beaches Council. Northern Beaches Council 

--
Sincerely,
Simone

At this time stay safe & Find the 
Emergence out of the 
Emergency.

Simone Allan
Founder and Director

My best form of contact is 
sms 

Suite 8, 7 Bridge Street
Sydney, NSW 2000
P: 1300 737 917
M: 0414 797 369
W: mondosearch.com.au


